A Letter from the President(s) of PGSA

Welcome to the new PGSA website!  We're very excited to have it ready for the 2017 Season.  We hope you find the site convenient for registration purposes and for staying informed on league news and activities.  As we approach the new season, the Board is placing its efforts into a few specific areas which we wanted to share with you.
 
The first area involves training and development.  We feel it's important that a consistent message is being sent by our trainers as well as our managers/coaches.  Therefore, we are going to streamline training and development of players in each age group so that a common set of core skills are being taught at each level.
 
The second area involves the amount of opportunity players have throughout the year.  In addition to our Winter clinics, our goal is to offer intramural league play and/or clinics during the Summer and possibly in the Fall.  These opportunities would be in addition to the East Meadow Summer Sizzle and Fall Sizzle 6-game tournaments that some of our players have participated in.
 
Finally, we are looking to increase Fundraising and Public Relations efforts in the community.  Our goal is to raise monies and maintain lower registration fees for our families.  If anyone is interested in being a part of this committee, please let us know; we'd be happy to talk with you.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As soon as we have dates for our indoor Winter clinics, we will let you know.  We look forward to seeing you then!

